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MARKET: CAN / USA 

 

Jaguar Land Rover North America, LLC  555 MacArthur Boulevard Mahwah, NJ 07430 

 

Please be advised that Land Rover will be sending an initial allocation of Brake Hoses (P/N LR075628) for 
Campaign P054 to all retailers to coincide with the first customer mailing of this campaign. Each retailer will 
receive an initial allocation of roughly 10% of the vehicles expected to contact you to perform this recall based on 
3rd party market research. Having an initial quantity on hand should help satisfy the first wave of customer 
vehicles. 

Further Brake Hoses may be ordered following the Restricted Order guidelines by using the VIN and maximum 
quantity of 2 Brake Hoses per line. These parts will continue to be on Restricted Order to maintain adequate parts 
quantity for all retailers.  

 


